
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In accordance with Chapter 451, Section 23-59 of the Connecticut General Statutes, providing 

for the care and control of public trees, notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held 

on March 14, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the River House in association with the removal of trees at 1 

Plains Road (Former Middle School) for purposes of conversion of the former Middle School to 

Town Offices.   

 

Any person, firm or corporation can be heard at this time on the subject of said tree removal. 

 

Dated this 9th day of March, 2017. 

 

       Elizabeth S. Lunt 

       Tree Warden 
 


